

GRAHAM INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

DR. BEAU REES Superintendent of Schools

TO:

GISD School Board

FROM:

Dr. Rees, GISD Superintendent

CONCERNING:

Election Officials

DATE:

2-08-11

I am recommending the following person to be appointed as election judge for the trustee election to be held May 14, 2011.

Mrs. Linda Gameson

I am also recommending the following people to be appointed as Early Voting Election Officials:

Mr. Don Davis

Mrs. Vickie Coleman

Ms. Wanda Cook

Mrs. Gail White

Mrs. Mary Wooldridge

Dr. Beau Rees

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.